
ATTENDANCE 

If your child is absent from school 

for any reason please keep us 

informed by Parent App, Dojo, 

admin email 

(admin@nethertonmoss.co.uk) or 

leave a message on the school 

phone (0151 525 5026) 

If we don’t know why your child is 

off school their absence will be 

unauthorised. 

 

SCHOOL HEALTH TEAM   

If you wish to speak to the school 

health team tel:  0151 247 6354 or 

email mcn-

tr.seftonschoolhealth@nhs.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

 

£5 voucher winners 

Infants:  

Victoria Daisy Class, Benjamin Sunflower 

Class 

Juniors:   

Mohammed Clover Class, Emily Maple Class 

These children had 100% attendance and no 

lates.  

Can you win next time? 

 

04/03/24:  World Book Week 

06/03/24: World Book Day Dress 

up for Nursery 

08/03/24:  World Book Day Dress 

Up 

28/03/24:  Finish for Easter 

15/04/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

24/04/24:  School Photographer – 

Class Photos 

06/05/24:  Bank Holiday 

 

NOTICES 

 

Star Classes of the Week 

Daisy 94.14% 

Sunflower 94.67% 

  

  

Clover 90.69% 

Maple 96.77% 

  

 

MOSS NEWS                 
Netherton Moss Primary 

School 

1st March 2024 Excellence, Friendship, respect 

 

 

Veolia Orchard Update –  We are very excited to have taken delivery of 

fruit trees and compost for our Veolia Orchard this week. The planting 

session will take place next week with a small group of children, followed 

by a whole school assembly on Wednesday 13th March where the Veolia 

Orchard Project will be explained.  

World Book Week 4th March  – There will be lots of exciting activities 

including a visit from the author Jude Lennon.  Jude will talk about life as 

an author, share some stories with the infants and run writing 

workshops with the juniors.  Children can dress up for World Book Day 

on Friday 8th March (Nursery 6th March), as someone that inspires them.  

This could be a historical figure, scientist, author, entrepreneur, friend, 

family member or even a teacher!   

Viking Workshop – Past Productions visited school to deliver a full day 

Viking Workshop for Maple Class.  Both children and teachers loved the 

workshop.  It was engaging and interactive and very educational. 

Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Hall Trip – The juniors are looking forward 

to their trip to the Liverpool Philharmonic next week.  Year 3 and 5 will 

be visiting on Wednesday 6th March and Year 4 and Year 6 will be visiting 

on Thursday 7th March. 

School Grid - Please continue to use School Grid to order your child’s 

meals.  If your child is not eligible for free meals, you can use school grid 

to pay for their meals by direct debit or bank card online.  If you don’t 

already have an account please contact Mrs Jackson in the school  office. 

 

 

 

HEADLINES 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS UP TO 23/02/2024 

 

REMEMBER TO BE IN SCHOOL, ON TIME, EVERY DAY!   

DOORS OPEN AT 8.45AM.  PLEASE USE THE CORRECT CLASSROOM DOORS. 

mailto:admin@nethertonmoss.co.uk

